
Melton Borough Local Plan 
2011 - 2036 

On the 10th October 2018, Melton Borough Council resolved to formally 
adopt the Melton Borough Local Plan 2011-2036 (MLP). The MLP provides 
a plan for the development and infrastructure needs of the area, and sets 
key priorities and objectives. There have been numerous consultations with 
residents, developers and government agencies over the period of developing 
the plan. 

The MLP was subject to examination by an independent inspector appointed 
by the Secretary of State, who issued her report on the 14th September 
2018. The Report concluded that, subject to the Main Modifications, the 
Local Plan was sound and legally compliant and capable of adoption. These 
Modifications have been included in the adopted Melton Borough Local Plan. 

Any person aggrieved by the Melton Borough Local Plan 2011-2036 may 
make an application to the High Court under Section 113 of the Planning and 
Compulsory Purchase Act 2004 on the grounds that: the Local Plan is not 
within the appropriate powers or a procedural requirement of the Planning 
and Compulsory Purchase Act 2004 Regulations has not been complied with. 
All applications need to be made no later than Friday 23rd November 2018.  

The Adopted MLP and Adoption Statement is available at www.meltonplan.
co.uk and can be inspected and read at the following locations from 11th 
October 2018: Parkside, Station Approach, Burton Street, Melton Mowbray, 
LE13 1GH (Mon, Tues, Thurs and Fri: 9am - 5pm, Wed: 9am - 4pm) and Melton 
Mowbray Library Wilton Road, Melton Mowbray, LE13 0UJ (Mon, Tues, Wed 
and Fri: 10am-6pm, Sat: 10am-4pm) and Bottesford Library, Old Primary 
School, Grantham Road, Bottesford Nottingham, NG13 0DF (Mon - Tues: 
3pm-6pm, Wed: 1pm-4pm, Thurs - Sat: 9:30am-12:30pm,  Sunday: 1pm-
4pm). 

The Sustainability Appraisal Report is available to view at Parkside, Station Ap-
proach, Burton Street, Melton Mowbray, LE13 1GH and can be viewed online 
at: www.meltonplan.co.uk 

Further information, or advice, can be obtained by phoning 01664 502502  
or by emailing planningpolicy@melton.gov.uk 


